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Volunteers… Are Springing Up All Over!
I want to invite all Partners to a gathering to recognize the work we do to support 
Stoughton Health.  There are lots of volunteers doing lots of different tasks to help 
make Stoughton Health what it is today.  Let’s Celebrate our successes! 

On Friday, April 26, beginning at 10:00 AM we will come together at Christ Lutheran Church, 700 
Cty Rd. B to have some fun, enjoy some treats and win some prizes.   

The event is sponsored by Partners of Stoughton Hospital and Stoughton Health. 

Because we are all about making a difference in our community, I am asking each member to bring 
non-perishable food items to this gathering that will be donated to the Stoughton Food Pantry.  If an-
yone is unable to attend, food items can be taken to the Gift Shop or the Wellness Center.  The 
need is great.  Let’s help out. 

Make your reservation today by sending a message to 
judeenr@gmail.com or texting 608 516-5751. 

Reservations are requested by April 20.   

Let’s have a great turnout! 

Medical Outpatient Building Update

The new 56,000 sq. ft. Stoughton Health Medical Outpatient Building has been making great pro-
gress.  It will be home to Specialty Clinics, Stoughton Rehabilitation Services and Cardiac Rehab. 

The building is still on target to open in Spring 
2025.  

If you would like to view the progress live from 
home, go to:  https://stoughtonhealth.com/
stoughton-hospital-foundation/, scroll down 
and click "watch the building progress". 

If you are interested in donating to this effort, 
please call the Foundation office at (608) 873-
2334 or go to the website 
at stoughtonhealth.com/stoughton-hospital-
foundation. 
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Last Call!  Order Pansies today! 



It’s Spring! And Spring means planting season.  Geraniums add a big splash of color to 

your annual landscape.  Partners of Stoughton Hospital will again sell a variety of colored gerani-
ums.  Get your order in to be sure you get the color of your choice.  Print out this order form or or-
der online at https://stoughtonhealth.com/partners-of-stoughton-hospital/geranium-sale/ 

All proceeds go to support Stoughton Health, its patients and the communities it serves. 
 

Thank you for supporting Partners of Stoughton Hospital! 

https://stoughtonhealth.com/partners-of-stoughton-hospital/geranium-sale/


 
 
Don’t miss the Partners of Stoughton Hospital Community 
Card Party on Thursday, April 18, 2024, from 1:00 to 
3:00pm at Christ Lutheran Church located at 700 Co. 
Hwy. B, Stoughton. 
Tickets, available at the door for $10 will entitle you to an 

afternoon of cards and a dessert selection.  In addition, you may purchase tickets for several draw-
ings at $1 each or six for $5.00.  Remember all proceeds go to support Stoughton Health. 
 

Partner members are asked to donate an item to be used for the drawings.   
Items can be taken to the gift shop any time, or taken to the church the day of the card party. 

 

Come have a “suit”ably good time while getting all the “tricks”...and treats! 
 

Think Spring!!  We have some beautiful um-

brellas to get you through the rainy weath-
er.   We’ve added a nice selection of soaps and 
lotions to pamper yourself or to give as a 
gift.  For true Wisconsin residents, we offer Old 
Fashioned cocktail glasses for your favorite 
beverage!   Our outdoor garden items continue 
to arrive.  We have beautiful glass gazing balls 
and stands for you to admire in your 

Gift Shop Update yard.  Barnyard animal decor continues to be a 
big seller from cows to sheep and everything in 
between.  We are pleased to have two new vol-
unteers who have recently started, Betty Dolan 
and Peg Close, as well as interest from other 
volunteers.  

 Thanks for supporting our gift shop.  

April 2 – Stoughton Memory Café 
April 3 - Partners Monthly Board Meeting, 
 9:00 AM, CHWC 
April 3 - Freedom Through Forgiveness 
April 4 - Pansy orders due 
April 4&6 - Well-Being Screening 
April 8 - Parkinson Support Group 
April 11 - Pick up Pansies, CHWC, 3:00-5:00 
 PM 
April 18 - Partners Community Card Party 
April 19 - Blood Drive, CHWC 
April 25 - Save a Life with COCPR 
April 26 - Volunteer Recognition, Christ Lu-
 theran Church, 10:00 AM 

For more information about classes and events go to 
https://stoughtonhealth.com/events/ 

April 27 - Med Drop, Fire station, 9-11 AM 
 
May 1 - Partners Monthly Board Meeting, 
 9:00 AM, CHWC 
May 2 - Geranium orders due 
May 9 - Pick up Geraniums, CHWC, 3:00-
 5:00 PM 
May 15 - Spring Plant Pop-Up Sale 

Welcome to our newest member: 
Karen Theisen 
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